
 

NEWSLETTER    No ñ27ñ2018              Sandhurst  Street, Raywood.  3570 

Ph.:  5436 1392             Fax:  5436 1246            Email:  raywood.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Principal: Lynne Colbert             School Council President: Yolande Humphries 

Friday 14th September 2018ðTerm 3 

Hello everyone, 

This is our FINAL newsletter for Term 3. 

 

The BIG DAY OUT for Grade 6 transition was a huge success for 
all students. 

Photos are attached to the Newsletter. 
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Please note: Noodles must be 
in a CUP   not a packet!!!!!! 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Have a wonderful break  
and weôll see you next Term on Monday the 8th 
of October. 
Rested and Relaxed. 

Regards, 

Lynne Colbert 

Principal 

ARC Breakfast is this Monday the 17th of September. 
ARC Class is from 3.30pmð5pm. 

School Finishes at 1.30pm next Friday the last day of Term.  Children go home 
for Lunch. 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 
Children to bring a plate for a special morning tea.  A separate note will go 
home next week. 
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THE BIG DAY OUT 
AT EAGLEHAWK  

SECONDARY SCHOOL 


